
Volunteer Officer Report January 2020  

Sophia Liu – LIBS College Officer  

What has been worked on in the past month?  

I have attended the rep forum in the second week of this month. we had some discussion 
point around LIBS with other reps, the feedback that been discussed such as students 
expressing that they want more lectures to use lecture recording, and student want to see 
paper register to become more digital. 

Successes from the past month and any Reps Wins  

N/A  

Plans for next month  

I plan to meet the February intake students and introduce my role as the LIBS college officer. 
Also to working on the issues that been raised from the rep forum. 

 


